
 

 

 

 

October 4, 2024 

 
Dear Bocilla Utilities Customer, 

  

The Precautionary Boil Water Notice issued by Bocilla Utilities on 9/30/2024 for all 
residents of Don Pedro/Knight/Palm Island & Knight Island Utilities has been 
rescinded. 
  

THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK 

  

If you have any questions, you may contact Bocilla Utilities at (941) 769-0561 or by 
email at office@bocillautilities.com.   
 
Thank you,  
 
Craig, Destrey, Chris & Eileen 
The Staff of Bocilla Utilities 

 

 


